Week 3 beginning Monday 9 May 2022

Dear parents and carers

I hope everyone enjoyed Mother's, Grandmother's and Carer's Day. It is a lovely way to reconnect with family and friends.

3-6 including students turning 8 years old this year CROSS COUNTRY

A huge thank you to Mr Lao for coordinating this Cross Country event with the assistance of Mrs Rozmeta.

The sun shone, the grounds were opened up and the students eager to run. It is a long distance to run for our students but congratulations to all of our students for participating, earning house points for their school house and for the students achieving a place to go into the district. It was a great day to be out together and I was very proud of all students running and finishing. Thank you parents for being spectators but a huge thank you to parents who volunteered to help set up and pull down the equipment and who were our Marshalls along the track. We are very appreciative.

PSSA SEASON 2

We have everything crossed for this competition to go ahead this term. Our coaches will continue trialling our students for selection to represent our school at this Georges River interschool competition. The selection involves the particular sports skills needed for that sport and the teamspersonship that students display while representing their school. Students will be advised by their coaches in a couple of weeks if they have made a team.

COMING EVENTS refer to Calendar on website

OC applications for Year 4 for 2023 Year 5 OC classes online now – Mrs Hewitt coordinating.

Multicultural Public Speaking open to interested students – Mrs Rozmeta coordinating

NAPLAN ON LINE for Year 3 & Year 5 students only – Beginning this Tuesday 10 May until Friday 20 May. The school is hoping to complete our NAPLAN assessment between Tuesday 10 – Friday 13 May as we have many school events planned for the following week.

SAFETY DAY K-6

This incursion will be delivered to all our students on Monday 16 May 2022. This will occur during school hours and is part of our safety curriculum.

YEAR 6 LEADERSHIP DAY

Wednesday 11 May, 2022 our student leaders will be involved in a full day program developing awareness of quality leadership skills.

NATIONAL WALK SAFELY TO SCHOOL DAY

This is celebrated on Friday 13 May 2022	Т	his	is	celebrated	on	Friday	13	May	/ 2022
--	---	-----	----	------------	----	--------	----	-----	--------

Regards

Debbie Hunter

Principal